
CSC Meeting Minutes/Agenda
11/18/24 Welcome

Current numbers
● 305 K-6 and 80 ECE, Started the year at 307 and now we are down to 305 and

about to drop 2 more. We have been losing students who have been moving to
find more affordable housing.

District School Closure Update
● Good news - we weren’t chosen for school closure. Renteria was worried because

we sit between two larger schools (Trevista and Swansea)
● We are being asked to take on a center program (3-5 MIA program). We are being

asked to take on a new classroom in addition to what we currently have in place. It
will include the utilization of another classroom. We currently do not have an open
classroom, so we will need to make some decisions about placements.

○ Are we going to take over Harrington’s staff? Are we going to need to hire
staff? This was Harrington’s first year with the MIA program.

● Another impact is that they want to change our school choice categorization from
being an independent school zone to being part of the Greater Five Points
Enrollment zone. What does that mean for us? Not sure yet what the difference is
going to be and how that will impact us. We will need to try to recruit students from
Harrington with tours. They do have transportation, but there are a lot of schools
that will be competing for the same students.

● Questions we have:
○ If the enrollment zone is changing, will our current families still be defaulted

to come to our school?
○ Will we be losing some of our current families?
○ How will we recruit?
○ Can we go to their school and visit?
○ Will there be an open house or school fair at Harrington?
○ Can we offer an open night here at school to invite families?

● Plan for IAD Harrington Closure
● Current School boundaries

Staffing Update
● We currently have a 1.0 SPED Mild Moderate, 0.5 Upper Montessori position, 4

MIA para positions open (have recruited the 4 paras, but there is a hiring freeze
currently) Can’t push them forward until December 16th - we can plan on having
that support after Winter Break.

●
Bell Schedule

● This week is the deadline for submitting Bell Schedule changes.
● The biggest talking point is around Thursday and moving early release to 12:15 or

12:30, this would allow us to have a full four hours.
● Original plan was that YMCA would take on any student on Thursdays who can’t

get picked up. We will discuss with YMCA so that it is an option next year. There is
a program that has also offered to provide services for ECE students after school
on Thursdays.

● If we were lacking staff in YMCA on Thursdays if we have a large number, could we
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support them with our Paraprofessionals?
● Some schools that don’t offer an early release day take a day a month where

students have PD all year.

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

8:15-3:30 8:15-3:30 8:15-3:30 8:15-12:00 8:15-3:30


